
It's time to make changes regarding outdated laws for cyclists.  Senate bill 998 will do just that.  Treating 
stop signs as yields for cyclists is really a straight forward move.  If you know anything about cycling in 
the city, complete stopping on a bicycle is unnecessary in order to see all ways into an intersection.  
Slowing down to view an intersections safety is sufficient.  It also keeps the flow of traffic rolling for car 
drivers.  Please make a move forward for green energy and over all road safety.    
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